[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) On Behalf Of Public Involvement (UTC)
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 12:35 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)



From: Edward Ury [mailto:mattp@re-sources.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 12:27 PM
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)

Dear Chairman Danner, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission: As a customer of PSE, I believe that it’s important to include the estimated social and economic cost of carbon in any final Integrated Resource Plan submitted to your commission. When considering the cost-benefit equation for continuing to operate the Colstrip plant in Montana, I urge you not to externalize the cost of carbon emissions, nor the regulatory and legal costs for disposal of toxic coal ash. Consider the potential for new costs that may accrue due to new federal regulations. Coal is becoming more and more costly. Now is the time to further invest in and expand wind energy production. I'm insulted by PSE's Green Power program, for which I pay a higher utilities bill to show my support for green energy, yet still receive electricity generated at Colstrip. This program is intentionally misleading to customers. It's time for PSE to go coal-free. Thank you,

Edward Ury

1220 Grant St. 
Bellingham, Washington
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